
Pre Pandemic we had a very vibrant Parent Teacher 
Association (Open to families and friends of our school) 
who raised money to provide school with additional 
items, subsidise trips, purchase leavers hoodies and 
much more. They also arranged social events for 
families. Now that we are heading out of the pandemic 
we would like to re- launch our PTA.

Our Annual General Meeting takes place in school (face 
to face!) on Tuesday 7th June from 3.30 p.m. 

For families attending who would like their school aged 
children to be looked after please contact the school 
office and we will arrange childcare for the duration of 
the meeting. We also hope to share with you some new 
equipment  installations that have been put in place 
since you may have last been on school grounds.

Please come and join in, without a PTA our children and 
their families may miss out!


